Staff Responses to Council Questions
May 12, 2015

At the request of Commissioner Hosé, Consent Agenda Item C. (Contract for $99.530.00 to
Misfits Construction Company, Chicago, IL, for the 55th and Grand Headwall Replacement

Project) will be removed from the Consent Agenda for consideration on the Active Agenda.

12. First Reading

A-B. Annexation of 502 Hitchcock Avenue

Annexation of 502 Hitchcock - Will the Village assign a new address to this property upon
annexation?

Yes. The new address will be 2860 Hitchcock Avenue.

Which fire district will receive the annexation payments?
The Lisle-Woodridge Fire Protection District will receive the payment.

Online Comments
There are no rEmarks this week.



